
MEDIA ALERT  

 

TO: ALL MEDIA  

ATT: NEWS EDITORS  

DATE: Wednesday, 10 October 2018  

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

 

MEC Moiloa to brief media on a variety of issues relating to Disaster Management in Gauteng  

 

The MEC for Cooperative Governance and Traditional Affairs and Human Settlements, Dikgang Uhuru 

Moiloa will tomorrow brief members of the media on issues pertaining to Disaster Management in 

Gauteng. The media briefing will also include the state of readiness of the Provincial Disaster 

Management Centre (PDMC) in dealing with those disasters.  

 

Amongst others, MEC Moiloa will focus on the following issues:  

1. Call on residents to take precautions on home fires;  

2. Blocked drainage systems;  

3. Floods that might occur during the Spring and Summer period; and  

4. Outline CoGTA’s plans regarding the above.  

 

Members of the media are invited to attend. Details of the briefing are as follows:  

Date:                Thursday, 11 October 2018  

Time:                09h00 – 10h00  

Venue:              Gauteng Partnership Fund, Sandton  

82 Grayston Drive, Sandown, Johannesburg  

 

Issued by Gauteng Department of Cooperative Governance and Traditional Affairs. For more information 

contact the Provincial Disaster Management Centre – Neo Lebethe at 079 490 8060 or MEC’s 

spokesperson – Lebo Keswa at 072 656 1450  

Like our Facebook page: @GautengDisasterManagement 


